
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Mrs Tack, and I am delighted to be teaching your 

child in Beech Class next year.  

Inear 2, we will cover a variety of exciting topics. Having worked for 

many years in some of England’s most famous historic buildings, I am 

really excited to share my knowledge of castles and the people who 

lived in them with the children during our ‘Castles’ topic.   

My aim this year is to ensure your child has the best year in year 2, 

creating memories, engaging in learning and most importantly, having 

fun.  I am really looking forward to meeting you in September; by 

working together we can ensure your child learns new skills and thrives 

in their educational journey. 

If you have any concerns or queries next year, please do not hesitate 

to contact me using the email below. I will get back to you as soon as 

possible. Wishing you a wonderful summer break.  

lowerschool@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk 

Meet the Teacher  

Beech Class 
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